
LaGrange County RC Club 
February 12 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

Meeting was opened by Vice President John Cline. 
The January minutes were read and approved. Jim 
gave a treasurers' report of $1079.81  

New Business:  No business was discussed.  We had a general round table with a discussion and 
remembrance of passing member Tommy Woodward. The March meeting will be at the Community 
Building for the last time before meeting at the field the second Saturday of the month at 1:00.  
Tuesday evening flying will start the first Tuesday after the time change. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  This years dues are due by April and so is a signed lease agreement. Dues are $10 
for the year. Be sure to get your AMA up to date. Jerry will start getting the forms signed.  


